
 

Whilst it is a great shame that parents were unable to attend sports day today, we are very much looking 
forward to sharing the presentation of the event with you via Dojo. The event was brilliantly organised 

and run by Mr Spencer and Miss Neate and I would like to thank them for their skill and hard work. Most 
primary schools have limited sports expertise and Norton is outstanding in this area. 

It must seem very confusing for you that national sporting events are going ahead but we have been ad-
vised against parents attending events face to face in groups. However, it is with young people and in 

schools that cases are rising exponentially. Last week 9% of all pupils in the County were out of school due 
to self- isolation. We have not had a positive case in school. We are trying to carry on as normal until the 
end of term however, Norton has a number of staff members who have been told to self- isolate because 

of contacts outside of the setting: NON of these teachers are ill or have Corona –virus. We just need to 
follow regulations. 

 We have managed not to close any bubbles so far and we hope this can continue until the end of term. 
Team Norton (and some incredible parents) have stepped up and changed their plans. The last thing we 

want to do is close a bubble as this would have such an impact on the children and you as parents. 

  

Thank you for all of your support during this difficult year. 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Hot Dinner Menu week 2 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

 Mexican roll 

 Tomato Vegetable pasta 

 Jacket Potato & Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Beef Bolognaise 

 Vegetable Hotpot 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

 Roast Pork 

 Quorn Fillet 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday Friday Dinner money 

 Chicken Pizza 

 Chickpea Curry 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna (or 
cheese) 

 Fish 

 Cheese & Tomato Pinwheel 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please make sure that all debts 
are settled by the end of term.  

Years 3-5 credits will be carried 
forward to September 



 


